
Update from Katy, May 1, 2020 

 

Dear Praying friends, 

Life is continuing much the same, self-isolating and working with the three Mbembe 

translation teams long distance.  They have recently been given funds to buy new 

modems for all the translators and I am hoping this will give a good enough 

connection to talk and share screens over Zoom, as well as just exchanging notes 

and comments.   

Due to various events, I am behind schedule.  This month has been taken up with 

comparing the parallel passages in the synoptic gospels, to ensure appropriate 

consistency.  So I am only now beginning to work on reviewing the epistles, all for 

the new edition of the Mbembe-Adun New Testament.  Please continue to pray for 

alertness and wisdom, 

I would value your prayers that I will be able to sleep soundly through the night.  

Too often I lie awake at night.  I am not worrying - it is a good time for reciting 

favourite Scripture passages from memory, for praying for friends and family, and 

for colleagues and others around the globe.  But then I find myself falling asleep 

during the day when I am trying to work.  I need to establish a better routine! 

Please continue to pray for the Mbembe translators, and indeed for all Bible 

translators in Nigeria and worldwide, precious people who have been trained and 

have become skilled in translating into their own language.  Pray for protection 

from Coronavirus and from any other form of attack. 

Love and greetings to everyone!  Praying for you too. 

 
E-mail:  katy_barnwell@tsco.org 

Home address:  4 Clevemede, Goring-on-Thames, Reading, Berks., RG8 9BU, UK 

Wycliffe Bible Translators UK, PO Box 1594, High Wycombe,  HP11 9NA, UK  

(If you are getting too many e-mails and would like to drop from this list, please send me a 
note to let me know.) 

 


